
CONSTRUCTION OF PINKIE SEBOTSE SPORT COMPLEX PROGRESSING WELL  
 
Construction of the new Pinkie Sebotse Sport  Complex at Pinkie Sebotse Village in Ward 21 is 
progressing well. The members of Blouberg Local Municipality Executive 
Committee(EXCO)conducted a site visit to track the progress on the project. The facility is at 80% 
completion with some minor construction processes to be completed to meet the 6months deadline 
next month(August). 
 
The project is part of the municipality's Municipal Infrastructure Grant (MIG) funded by the 
Department of Sport, Arts and Culture.  
 
Launched by the Mayor, Her Worship Cllr Maria Thamaga on  February 15, the project includes the 
construction of a soccer field with artificial grass, a grandstand, athletic tracks, ablution facility and 
change rooms, construction of combi courts (netball, volleyball, basketball and tennis), indigenous 
games platform, outdoor gym equipment and kids play area among other items on scope of work. 







 


